Newsletter 1 Autumn 2016 5th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,



Welcome

Welcome to our lovely year 3 pupils. I do hope that they have had a great day! They certainly seemed to be settling in when I popped in to see them. Thank you also for the lovely welcome that I have received from many of you already. If we haven't met then please come and catch up on the playground in the morning. If you have any concerns, your child's class teacher will be out with the class each morning and afternoon.



Over the next week I will be sending out questionnaires for parents, pupils and staff as I would like to find out what is important to you all and what suggestions you would like to make. Please complete these and encourage others to do so.



Curriculum Information

This Friday you will receive a curriculum newsletter from your child's class teacher. This will outline the topic areas to be covered and any trips that may be planned. Please look out for this and stick it on the fridge. After that you will receive a newsletter from me every Friday.



Pencil Cases

Pencil cases are now the size of luggage and seem to be getting bigger. Please make sure that your child's pencil case can fit in their drawer at school, if not it is too large for school. We will make sure that they have the basics. Thank you!



Pledge

In previous schools the pupils and I have written a pledge. This was used at the end of some assemblies. I will be sending out details to the children so that they can contribute their ideas.



In order to save time over the school day, we will no longer ask the children to change their shoes every time they enter and leave the school. They must wear smart school shoes during the day.



Safeguarding

All of the key codes should be changing over this week. Please let us know if the key codes are known as this does weaken our security. Thank you!



Website

I am looking at website options with Mr Stanley as we aim to provide you with a bright, fresh, phone friendly and accessible website in the near future. We will keep you informed about our progress.



Parent eSafety session

All parents are invited to an eSafety session on Thursday 13th October at 5pm-6.15pm in the School Hall. Please put this date in your diary to help you help you child with awareness of this ever increasing issue in today's society.

Once again, thanks for a lovely welcome!

Kind regards Jenny Sherry